
 

3017 N. 77th Ave., Elmwood Park, IL 60707     708-453-8234    www.stcelestineschool.org 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
In accordance with the St. Celestine School Tuition Policy, the first payment for the new school year is due by 
May 1, 2024.  The 2024-25 tuition rates for Preschool full day for 3 and 4 year olds, Kdg. through 8th grade are as 
follows: 
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                          12             10 
       Tuition                              Curriculum                       Monthly           Monthly  
                                                                                           Fee                              Payments         Payments 
   1st child     2nd child     3rd child     4th child 
 
1.  $5849.00                                                                     250.00                        508.25              609.90 
  
2.  $5849.00     4973.00                                                   450.00                              939.34             1127.20 
 
3.  $5849.00     4973.00      4151.00                                650.00                          1301.92            1562.30 
 
4.  $5849.00     4973.00      4151.00         1378.00          850.00                          1433.42            1720.10 
 
 
                                                                 
 
 
The 2024-2025 tuition rates for Preschool half day programs are as follows: 
 
3 Day- Morning Program (T,W, Th)        
$4000.00                                                                190.00                                  349.17            419.00  
                      
5 Day Morning Program 
$5000.00                                                                       190.00                                   432.50           519.00                       
 
 
 
A $100.00 non-refundable registration fee per family is required.  
 
Financial Aid opportunities are available. Families must be registered to apply for financial aid. 
 
Tuition may always be prepaid.  Mandatory fundraising and volunteer hours are not included in this document.  
Thank you for your continued support to our school. You will receive invoicing information after the agreement has 
been received. The first tuition payment for the 2024-2025 school year is May 1, 2024. 
 
Sincerely,  
St. Celestine School  


